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Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Year 6 - Rowan & Sycamore – Visit to The Winsford Academy
Year 6 pupils have been invited to The Winsford Academy, to have a tour of the school and see the fabulous facilities the school has to offer. The Year 6 children will also have the wonderful opportunity to meet the Principal Mrs Harrison and answer any questions they may have. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will leave school at approximately 9:45am and travel by coach to the Academy and will return at approximately 11:00am on Monday 17th September.  
The children will be accompanied by staff from Wharton CofE School during their visit to the Academy. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Killalee 
Deputy Headteacher




Wharton CofE Primary School
Greville Drive
Winsford
Cheshire   CW7 3EP

Headteacher:  Natalie Tomlinson


Wharton Church of England Primary School
‘A Place to Care, A Place to Grow, A Place to Shine’
e-mail: admin@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk      Tel: 01606 288110
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